Martha's Vineyard Intergroup
PO Box 1058

Oak Bluffs, MA 02557

Help Line 508-627-7084
Website: aaonmv.org

Minutes of the meeting held August 16, 2023

Robert M Chairperson

Suzanne P Treasurer

Stacy W GSR Rep

Laura W Secretary

Dave S Commitment Liaison

Mac M, James K, Heather S, Steph P

Meeting brought to order by the Chairman. The minutes of the last meeting
were read and accepted.

Treasurer's Report 7/19/23 - 8/16/23

Opening Balance: ..................... $3,076.87
Debits:

VEIZON ..o $56.85
ONeBOX .oiviiiiiiiee $71.02
Laura W. Stop and Shop............... $176.27
Dave S Steamship Authority ....... $172.00
Doug Smith...........cooiiiiiiinl. $401.52
USPS ..o, $226.00

Contributions:

Tues Beginner Meeting 1,2, 3 ....... $200.00



Friday it's not too late ................... $100.00
Sunday living sober .................... $100.00

EndingBalance ........................... $2,373.2

The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.
Old Business

AA Beach Meeting and BBQ was a success despite the poor weather. 45
AA members were present at the meeting and approximately 75 people
attended the event. Nearly all volunteers that signed up for the day were
present. The potluck dishes were in abundance. The event cost was $481.
A big thank you to both the young peoples meeting and Dave & Heather for
setting up and bringing equipment.

Our intergroup will pay for our meeting space. The total cost per year will
be $240 not $120. Motion passed.

Stacy will again reach out to Colleen in regards to updating our website.
New Business
Laura W purchased more coins to again replenish our supply.

Steph suggested a big book recovery workshop. More details to follow at
our next meeting.

Dave updated the Intergroup about the Jail AA meeting. Still looking for at
least 2 more volunteers to commit to the meeting twice a month. He also
reported that the commitments to gosnold were being fulfilled and
reminded the group that attendees to the commitment to communicate
difficulties in attending well in advance of not being able to attend before
the day of their departure.

The thanksgiving Alcothon is approaching and we are seeking volunteers
again for a solid commitment. More to come at our next meeting.



Meeting adjourned

Respectfully Submitted,
Laura W Secretary

*Next meeting Wed, September 20, 2023 at the Vineyard House in the Pat
Gregory Conference Room located upstairs.



